
 

 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 

TO: CITY MANAGER DATE: 2016 December 07 

 

FROM: DIRECTOR FINANCE FILE: 
Reference: 

5820-20 
152-08/16 

 

SUBJECT: CONTRACT AWARD 2016-34 

2016 PARKS FACILITIES PAVEMENT REHABILITATION PROGRAM  

PACKAGE 2 

 

PURPOSE: To obtain Council approval to award a contract for the 2016 Parks Facilities 

Pavement Rehabilitation Program Package 2. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT Council approve a contract award to Jack Cewe Ltd. for an estimated total 

cost of $578,723.67 including GST in the amount of $27,558.27 as outlined in this 
report.    

 

REPORT 

 

Seven tenders ranging from $578,723.67 to $799,785.00 were received by the closing time on 

2016 September 07. The scope of this project involves pavement rehabilitation works: 

 

 

o Part A: Centennial Way (Burnaby Mountain Parkway to 625m North): 

This work is valued at $578,723.67 including GST in the amount of $27,558.27 and 

consists of: 

 Rehabilitation of approximately 4,000 square meters of asphalt roadway; 

 Installation of approximately 625 meters of 200mm diameter watermain and 

appurtenances; 

 Installation of approximately 625 meters of fibre optic communication duct and 

appurtenances. 
 
 

The lowest tenderer, Jack Cewe Ltd., has completed previous projects under contract to the 

satisfaction of the City.  Review by City staff and our consultant indicates the contractor has the 

equipment and personnel capability to successfully complete the work required under this 

contract. The Director Engineering, and Director Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services concur 

with the above recommendation.  
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To: City Manager 

From: Director Finance 

Re: CONTRACT AWARD 2016-34 Parks Facility Pavement Rehabilitation Program Package 2 

2016 December 12 .......................................................... Page 2 

 

The Waterworks Utility Capital Fund and Capital Reserves have sufficient funding for this 

project. Funding will be provided in the 2017 Capital Program in the Annual Financial Plan 

under the following WBS element: AEC.0009 ($88,600), DPW.0266 ($191,800) and EJA.0014 

($270,900).  

 

 

 
Denise Jorgenson 
DIRECTOR FINANCE 
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Copied to:  Director Engineering 


